From: Asia Jamal [mailto:sitarajamal33@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2023 6:54 PM
To: iftikhar.jehan@chipconsulting.org; zara.manzoor@chipconsulting.org
Cc: robina.bangash84@gmail.com; rashid_qacc@yahoo.com; sabashahid92232@gmail.com
Subject: AS Neelum Road accident

Respected sir, Madam;

I would like to bring to your attention that when returning from BHU on 5:30pm , AS Neelam of Area Ahmad Abad was struck by a car while crossing the road. She was initially treated at Alhamid Hospital Charsadda Road, but due to her condition, she was referred to LRH for a proper diagnosis.

After further investigation we will be inform you with proper medical report.

Thanks,
UCOO Asia jamal UC khazana 
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